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Visitors at the IBSSA HQ 
 
 
 
 
 Sir George POPPER, K.M. – Executive President of IBSSA reported that there was a very successful and fruitful 
meeting with Mr. Bogdan VUKOSAVLJEVIC – Country Representative of IBSSA for Slovenia and Director of Savoy Security 
d.o.o. Ljubljana, who visited to Hungary between 7 – 11 January 2002. 
 
The purpose of his visit was to discuss the situation in IBSSA Slovenia and to receive some useful directions and details for 
opening an Official Bodyguard Training Center in Ljubljana, which starts in February 2002. 
 
Mr. Bogdan VUKOSAVLJEVIC gave a short report on the preparations of settling up the Training Center. Then he visited the 
training facility and office of Dr. Miki VARGA – Member of Education and Qualification Department of IBSSA and Director 
of Folda Bodyguard Training Center, where Mr. VUKOSAVLJEVIC completed a 3-day intensive workshop. He attended 
different training seminars as  

– Tactical lectures with planning VIP protection 
– Krav Maga course 
– Practical course, where he was the protected VIP 

During these seminars he had the opportunity to meet Mr. John L. MACZKO – Chairman of Narcotics Policy Department of 
IBSSA and Mr. Attila FARKAS – International Bodyguard and Special Security Expert. 
 
Mr. Bogdan VUKOSAVLJEVIC told Sir POPPER that he was very pleased to meet some IBSSA Instructors and experts in 
Hungary and found the facilities of the Folda Bodyguard Training Center really good. 
 
On 10th January 2002, (Thursday) Mr. Bogdan VUKOSAVLJEVIC participated at the Club-meeting of the Hungarian Section 
of IBSSA. On this occasion Sir POPPER appointed Mr. Bogdan VUKOSAVLJEVIC Certified Instructor of IBSSA and official 
leader of the IBSSA recognised Training Center in Slovenia. 
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